
 

 

 

 

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF ANNUAL RENEWAL OF 
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING WITH THE 

UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS OF THE PERMIAN BASIN FOR 
PRINCIPAL FELLOW MASTERS PROGRAM 

2024-2025 
 

 
This is an approval of the Memorandum of Understanding with The University of 

Texas of the Permian Basin for the Principal Fellow Program 2024-2025. This a 

federally funded program that allows school districts to partner with the UTPB 

Leadership Program, to prepare highly-effective teachers in a non-traditional program 

where the candidates are mentored by a top performing principal as they are working 

on a master’s degree. 


